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From:   Cheryl Aker
Sent:   Thursday, January 19, 2012 8:56 AM
To:     Melissa Velasquez; Josie (Josephine Z.) Zavala; Cheryl A Brown
Subject:        FW: Road District investments

 
 
From: Reagan Grimes 
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2012 8:56:15 AM (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada) 
To: Cheryl Aker 
Cc: Deborah Ann Laudermilk 
Subject: Road District investments
Both Bee Caves and Northwest Travis County road districts will have investments this week that will 
need court approval next Tuesday.
 
Thank you,
 
Reagan Grimes
Assistant Investment Manager
512-854-9085
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